Mr. John Cooper, K. A. House, Fulton, Missouri.

Dear John:

I am glad to know of your interest in the Department of Physical Education at the University of Kansas. I am enclosing a brochure describing the requirements for a major in this department, and am also asking the registrar's office to send you a schedule of the summer courses.

After looking these over, if you have any further questions I will be very happy to hear from you. I am sorry I was out of town when you called at my office Saturday morning, but hope to greet you the next time you come to Lawrence.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

Mno.